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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Kenny Barnes [kenny@cwsco.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 5:39 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: SLIC case file #RO0002762

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Detterman, 
 
I am in receipt of a letter from Ariu Levi dated December 21, 2009 addressed to a Mr. Chuck Jellison.  There seems to be 
some confusion as to who owns our property and used to employ Mr. Jellison as this letter was hand delivered to me from 
someone that works at 2505 Grant Avenue which is apparently a property owned by the San Leandro Industrial Center, 
LLC, not by Concrete Wall Sawing Co.. 
 
Mr. Jellison retired many years ago from working at our company located at 2501 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo CA.  
Please address future correspondence to me, as I will be taking over our compliance requirements.  Our office manager 
apparently claimed our site in your database several months ago following instructions that were on a mailer from 
Alameda County Health Care Services.  Being unfamiliar with this (as I am as well) he was unsure of what to do next, so 
nothing further has been done. 
 
This misplaced / hand delivered letter has brought the matter to my attention, so I want to make sure we are complying 
with the county requirements. 
 
Could you please tell me what is needed to comply with your requirements and if we are not already in compliance I will 
make sure that we get in compliance. 
 
Best regards, 
  
 
Kenyon L. Barnes 
Concrete Wall Sawing Co., Inc. 
510-483-8440 (voice) 
510-278-8822 (fax) 
kenny@cwsco.com 
www.cwsco.com 
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